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ASX Announcement 

28 June 2021 

SYDNEY AND QUEENSLAND OPERATING RESTRICTIONS – UPDATE 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) provides the following update on 
operating conditions at The Star’s properties.  

 
The Star Sydney  

The Star references the NSW Government’s announcement of 26 June 2021 regarding further 
COVID-19 related restrictions applying in New South Wales. 

Further to The Star’s ASX Announcement made on 25 June 2021, The Star advises that, pursuant to 
Public Health (COVID-19 Temporary Movement and Gathering Restrictions) Order, 2021, operations 
at The Star Sydney will remain closed until at least 11:59pm on 9 July 2021 (apart from limited hotel 
facilities). 

The Star will continue to pay staff during this further seven-day stay-at-home period.  

 
The Star Queensland properties 

The Queensland Government has today announced COVID-19 related restrictions to apply from 1am 
on 29 June 2021. The Star’s Queensland properties will remain open with the following restrictions: 

• Capacity limited to 1 person per 4 square metres indoors and 1 person per 2 square metres 
outdoors 

• Mandatory mask-wearing 

• Patrons to be seated while eating or drinking. 

The Star remains committed to the health, safety and wellbeing of its team members and guests. 
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